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 Prayer  

We thank you Lord, for this term. 

For our challenges, our successes, and the mistakes from which we have learnt. 

Be with us as we spend our time with family and friends. 

Give us strength and courage to do what is right: to be witnesses of our faith. Amen 

    
 

From the Principal 

This evening is the school’s Learning Journey.  It is a great opportunity for parents to have a look at what the children have 
done over this semester.   I have been able to have a look around at the work the children have done and it is great to see 
the progress over the course of the semester. Thank you to the staff for the effort in preparing for today. 

REPORTS - SEQTA Logins for Semester 1 Reports 

A reminder to please ensure that you have logged on to the SEQTA website.  If you haven’t previously logged onto SEQTA 
you will need to check that before you will be able to access the report. 
 
If you have issues logging on please email admin@sacredtheartps.wa.edu.au. You will receive a return email with the details 
you require.  
  
An SMS will be sent tomorrow by the school once reports go live for parents and caregivers to access. 
Please see letter attached outlining changes to your child’s report. 
 
CLUEDUNNIT SUCCESS! 

Congratulations to our Sacred Heart Sleuths team who has been declared the runner-up in this year’s competition.  
Cluedunnit is a competition created by the Law Society in which teams investigate a “crime” and upon solving it, prepare 
evidence for the trial and finally pass sentence.  It is just like TV’s Law and Order!  The students are to be applauded for their 
exemplary efforts in their preparation and final presentation.  They will receive their award next term at the Perth Children’s 
Court where they will also have afternoon tea with the creators and judges of the competition.  The Sacred Heart Sleuths 
(pictured below as some of their characters) include Anakah, Lucy, Austin, Finn and Elias. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@sacredtheartps.wa.edu.au


  
UNIFORM UPDATE 

I have been asked if the girls are able to wear the trousers during winter.  I have agreed to this therefore girls now 
have the option of wearing the grey trousers that we stock in the Uniform Shop.  We did look into another style 
of trouser, but the cost was prohibitive.  
One important qualifier is that we are not able to purchase any more winter stock for this year so stock is limited. 
 
LIFELINK PYJAMA DAY – FRIDAY 30 JUNE 

Our Year 6 Ministry would like to raise money for LifeLink 2023.  LifeLink is the Archbishop’s annual appeal. Our 
Year 6 class participated online in the launch of the appeal and heard from the Archbishop. You can read his 
message below. 

All children can wear their PJs if they would like to.  The Year 6 Ministry have asked that students bring in a gold 
coin donation as a way of us supporting LIFELINK.  The money raised will be sent off to help those in need.  
 

On LifeLink Day, I am asking YOU and everyone at YOUR SCHOOL to help continue a ‘mission of care’ to our brothers and 

sisters who reach out to us for help.  Please, choose to be there for them in their time of need. 

Our fundraising goal for this year is to raise a minimum of $130,000.  I wish you all every success and hope you enjoy 

participating in LifeLink Day 2023. 

Thank you for ‘walking in the footsteps of the Good Shepherd’ and reaching out with love to our brothers and sisters in 

need. 

Yours in Christ, 

Most Rev Timothy Costelloe SDB 

Catholic Archbishop of Perth 
 

 
Happy Term 2 holidays to all.  Stay safe and keep well.  Term 3 commences MONDAY 17 JULY. 
 

God bless, 
 

George Firns 

Important Dates 

Friday 30 June PYJAMA DAY!   

 LAST DAY OF TERM – HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

Monday 17 July TERM 3 COMMENCES – FIRST DAY BACK FOR STUDENTS 

Wednesday 19 July OPENING TERM MASS – 9am in Church 

 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION WORKSHOP – 6pm in the Library 

Saturday 29 July FIRST HOLY COMMUNION COMMITMENT MASS - 6pm in Church 

Sunday 30 July FIRST HOLY COMMUNION COMMITMENT MASS - 9.30am in Church 

Tuesday 1 August SCHOOL OPEN MORNING – 9am to 1pm 

 

REMINDER: 

Monday 14 August PUPIL FREE DAY - SACRED HEART SCHOOL CATHOLIC DAY 

Tuesday 15 August PUPIL FREE DAY 

 

 

 

 



  

Birthday Celebrations 
                                     

Happy birthday to the following students who have celebrated their birthday since 

the last newsletter; 
 
       Logan Boxall            Selena Lange Harrison Goddard         
 Ollie Scott   Frankie Butcher Angus Mason 
  Timothy Drew Max Jefferies Joshua Watkins 

 Autumn Felstead Hannah Pitt Codie Town   
 Nate Hanwith-Horden 

Merit Award & Values Award Recipients 
 
 
 
 

        CHRISTIANITY AND MERIT AWARD WINNERS 

              VALUES AWARD WINNERS 
 

 
 
 
BRONZE AWARD: Congratulations to the following students on receiving a Bronze award for collecting ten values cards.  
Fantastic effort and keep up the great work! 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop 

The newly arrived Grey School Socks are now available from the Uniform Shop.  

Each pack contains two pairs of socks.  There are three sizes to choose from and cost is $10.00 per pack regardless of size.  

Sizes available are 9-12, 13-3, 2-8. 

Socks can be ordered via Quickcliq or by placing an order at the school office. 
 
 

Little Hearts Playgroup 

The last session of playgroup for this term is on Friday.  The first session after the school holidays will be 
Friday 21 July.   

Families are invited to come along from 9am to 11am for the Little Hearts Playgroup session that is held in 
the Early Learning Centre Kindy room.  

It is a wonderful way to meet and socialise with other families in the community.  Families welcomed with children from 0 
to 4 years of age. The playgroup is a member of Playgroup WA. 

 

 

 

Mason Vette Kody Teale Ivy Studd Aiden Symcox 
Liam Schelfhout Hannah Pitt Chloe Currey  Odette Gauci 
Autumn Felstead Lewis Murray Mia Vette Lachlan Bartel 

Jakobie Blair Anakah Jefferies Ethan Mirco Timothy Drew 
India Horsfall Aria Longo Rose Lymbery Sophie Mirco 
Levi Clifford    

Jack Parker Cooper Prior Ruby Owers 
Autumn Felstead Lachlan Bartel  

https://www.quickcliq.com.au/


  

Canteen 
Canteen is each Wednesday of the school term.  

TERM 3 ROSTER NOW AVAILABLE AT THE OFFICE. 

If you can assist on a Wednesday, please pop into the office or contact us via email: 
admin@sacredheartps.wa.edu.au or phone: 92951562. 

 
 

Canteen Roster 2023 Term 3 – Wednesday’s 

 9:00am to 11:00am 11:00am to 1:30pm 

Week 1 – 19 July 

Coordinator:  Kristy Scott 

 

1.  Volunteer Required 

2.     Volunteer Required 

1.  Volunteer Required 

2.     Volunteer Required 

Week 2 – 26 July 

Coordinator:  Kristy Scott 

 

1.  Volunteer Required 

2.     Volunteer Required 

1.  Natalie Pigeon 

2.     Volunteer Required 

 

Parish News 

Mass Times: 

Saturday 8:30am & 6:00pm (Vigil)   |   Sunday 9:30am  
Tuesday 8.30am   |   Wednesday 9.00am   |   Friday 8.30am     

Parish Priest: Fr John Daly 

Telephone: 9295 1059       

Email:  sacredheartmundaring@westnet.com.au 

Pastoral Care Co-ordinator:   Deacon Paul Reid 0455 818 718 

Sacred Heart Care Co-ordinator:  Please contact Father. 
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Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


